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Welcome to Lavender Class
Hello,
I am very pleased to officially announce that I am going to be your year 3 teacher on Mondays and Tuesdays. I will be working alongside the amazing Mrs Millward who will be teaching the class on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays. We will also have Mrs White working as our learning support assistant and Miss Hammond working across both Year 3 classes. 
A little about me 
I love animals! I have 2 cats. They are called Roy and Jim and they are very cute! I have recently returned to school from maternity leave, and I have a son who is about to turn 1 very soon! I also love Lego Star Wars; I have many models that I love to build and display! My favourite is my Baby Yoda model! 
Our Year
We have a very exciting year planned for you. We start the year learning about the Stone Age and what life was like during this interesting period. We move on to learning about different countries, rivers, lakes and seas and compare life in two different European cities. We then finish the year with the Romans! We end out Roman topic by creating shields and acting out Roman army formations!
Over the summer holidays, I will be working to make our classroom a lovely and exciting place to learn in and to get it ready for you all in September!
I hope you have a lovely summer holiday, and I really am looking forward to seeing you all again and I can’t wait to have an amazing year in year 3!
Take care, 
Ms Fry-Smith
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